

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL Tel: 01923 225188 email: <u>admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk</u> Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

Monday 17 May 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Our Humanities topic next term is Crime and Punishment with a focus on Romans, Anglo-Saxons, Tudors and Victorians. To help the children gain an in-depth understanding of Tudors we have organised a workshop for Tuesday 15 June. Each class will have an opportunity to engage in a range of practical activities such as drama, dance, storytelling and the handling of artefacts.

To make the day extra special for the children please could you help your child to create a Tudor costume. We have attached some ideas for you to get inspired with. It is not compulsory to dress up but it would be great if they could!

For this visit to go ahead we are asking for parents/carers to pay £5.67 towards the cost of the visit; if insufficient funds are provided by parents/carers it will be impossible for the school to meet the cost and the visit will have to be cancelled.

Could payment please be made by using the School Money On-line Payments System by Monday 7 June. If you have any queries or problems accessing this system, please talk to the School Office and they will be able to provide you with a parent password.

Yours faithfully

Miss Hampton Class teacher Miss Rozan Class teacher

5. Rozan

Miss Hussain Class teacher

















